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March and April activities
There will be a day outing March 20.
Chautauqua is on March 13.
The April outing will be announced later.
The Scout Show will be on April 24.

Day outing
The troop will have a one-day outing on
March 20. Details about this outing will
be available at troop meetings.

Chautauqua
Chautauqua will be on March 13. Chau-
tauqua is a training event that offers train-
ing on many different subjects for both
Scouts and adult leaders. In particular,
the Junior Leader Training course at Chau-
tauqua is recommended for Scouts who
plan to attend Big Horn Junior Leader
Training.

2004 permission forms
New permission forms for 2004 have been
mailed to all troop members. Each Scout
must return a completed form before he
may attend any troop outings or advance
in rank.

Youth protection training
Youth protection training is required for
adult leaders who want to attend troop
outings. A course will be offered in the
coming weeks. Inquire at a troop meeting
for details.

Scout Show
The Scout Show will be on April 24. The
Scout Show is a gathering of Scouts and
features exhibits and displays about Scout-
ing.

March
1 7:15 Troop meeting
8 7:15 Troop meeting
9 7:00 Committee meeting

13 Chautauqua
15 7:15 Troop meeting
20 Day outing
22 No meeting
29 7:15 Troop meeting

April
5 7:15 Troop meeting
6 7:00 Committee meeting

12 7:15 Troop meeting
19 7:15 Troop meeting
24 Scout Show
26 7:15 Troop meeting

Philmont
There is room for a few more participants
to go to Philmont in 2005. Our arrival date
is June 23 and our departure date is July 5.
The total cost of the trek is $495 per par-
ticipant.
If you wish to participate, contact David
Fifield at (303) 766-3525 or by email at
david@bsatroop171.org. A payment of
$272.50 will be due in October 2004 and
another payment of $222.50 will be due in
March 2005.

Registration information
Every Scout and adult leader registered
with the Boy Scouts of America must re-
register with their troop every year. An
important letter regarding registration for
2004 has been mailed to everyone in the
troop. Contact Marilu Hirschinger for
more information or if you think you didn’t
get the letter.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


